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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers,
School Council Christmas Shoebox Appeal
The items for the shoe boxes have now been wrapped and filled with your kind donations by Mrs. Parry and the School Council. They have also been delivered, ready to be sent to eastern Europe. A HUGE thank you to everyone. Additional thanks to Mrs. Parry for coordinating this.
Extra- Curricular Clubs Key Stage Two
All Clubs will be running next week.
Monday: Choir Key Stage Two 
Wednesday: German Club Years 5 and 6

Thursday: ECO Club Key Stage Two

These clubs will finish at 4 pm. Please wait at the school gate as normal. The staff member will bring the children out to the front gates, for them to be collected.

Polite Reminders: 

It remains important that we are all vigilant about the main symptoms of coronavirus. These are;
· a high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature)

· a new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)

· a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal

· If your child is unwell and displaying any of these symptoms, please DO NOT send them into school but book a PCR test, if they are over 5. Please report all test results to the school office. Thank you for your support.

Wearing of Face Masks

We continue to request that all adults wear face masks at drop off and pick up times (unless medically exempt.)  
Christmas Dinner
Our Christmas Dinner will take place on Wednesday December 8th.
Find the Name of the Bear
We are running a ‘Find the name of the bear competition, to raise funds for the children in school. Letters were sent out earlier this week regarding this. The cost to enter is £1. Thank you to Mr. Clive Bracewell (Our Chair of Governors) who has very kindly donated the bear.

Cancellation of the Panto Trip to Rhyl
Unfortunately, we are now unable to attend the Panto at Rhyl on 9th December and so this visit is cancelled. Instead, we will be organising an alternative ‘treat’ for the children in school on that morning. Any money already paid will be refunded shortly. Diolch.
School Modernisation
The new extension is nearly complete and there remain only a few more jobs in both the new and existing part of the building. Wynnes will be ‘off site’ before the end of the term although there will be a few jobs that will still need to be completed. The new extension is looking fantastic and we will be creating a new school virtual tour, when the work has been completed.
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Sut mae’r tywydd heddiw?
Mae hi’n bwrw glaw. 

Mae hi’n oer.

We wish you all an enjoyable weekend.
Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell.
Headteacher
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